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Hello Commitee members, 

 

I am writing to oppose SB 238A. I am very concerned about the prospect of 

increasing resources and power to law enforcement. These resources and power 

would be much better served in community support, not increased surveillance. I am 

concerned about how this bill supports the Trump agenda and the rise of fascism. 

Please oppose SB 238A. 

 


